1974 WL 27904 (S.C.A.G.)

Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina August 7, 1974

*1 Honorable W. F. Snipes Member House of Representatives Sawannah Street Calhoum Falls, South Carolina 29628

Dear Representative Snipes:

Thank you for your letter of August 6, 1974, concerning what would be the maximum age of persons serving on the Board of Registration. Unless the individual is covered by the State Retirement System, nothing in the Code or Constitution would prohibit a person from serving on the Board after attaining a specific age. However, if the individual is covered by the Retirement System, then he should retire at age seventy (70) and in no event may be serve past his seventy-second (72) year.

Sincerely,

Treva Ashworth Assistant Attorney General

1974 WL 27904 (S.C.A.G.)

End of Document

© 2019 Thomson Reuters. No claim to original U.S. Government Works.